
FAREWELL 2024-25: CELESTIA 
 
The Farewell Ceremony of 2024-25, CELESTIA, was a heart-warming event organized by 

DDMS P.Obul Reddy Public School on 10th January 2024 to bid farewell to the outgoing Class 

12 batch. The program began with a meaningful introduction by the comperes, emphasizing 

the significance of this milestone in the students’ lives. A vibrant welcome song and dance 

performance set an energetic tone, followed by inspiring speeches from Sri S V Rao, 

Chairman, DDMS P.Obul Reddy Educational Academy, and the Principal Ms K.Vinitha 

  shared their wisdom and best wishes for the students' future. 

 

The event was filled with emotional and entertaining moments, including the Aashirvad 

Ceremony for all sections of Class 12, where teachers blessed the students for their journey 

ahead. Enthralling performances like the dance, song left the audience spellbound. The 

soulful music performance added a melodic touch, brought smiles and tears as it beautifully 

captured the memories of the graduating batch. 

 

The day concluded with the awards ceremony, honouring students as Mr. and Ms. PORPS, 

along with the Best Dressed titles, celebrating their unique personalities. The heartfelt Vote 

of Thanks was given by Vice Principal Senior Secondary Ms.B. Vijaylaxmi who acknowledged 

the efforts of the organizing team, making the event a perfect blend of nostalgia, 

celebration, and good wishes. The Farewell 2024-25 was a memorable and emotional send-

off, leaving a lasting impression on everyone present. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 


